From: Graziani, Shelby < Shelby.Graziani@kimley-horn.com >

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 5:03 PM

To: Joe Earman < iearman@indianriver.gov >
Subject: RE: Meeting Request - Quick Catch Up!

GAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links.

Good Afternoon Joe,

Thank you so much for meeting with me yesterday. Per our conversation, I will be relocating to the Kimley-Horn St. Petersburg office on 09/02/2025 to join our group that specializes in resiliency engineering/flood management. Unfortunately, due to the relocation, I will no longer be able to participate in the Beach and Shores Preservation Advisory Technical Committee. To say that I have learned SO much from joining this board would be an absolute understatement. Serving these past 3 years has been a true honor. Thank you again for the opportunity and please stay in touch!

Kindest Regards, Shelby Graziani, P.E. (FL)

**Kimley-Horn** [ 445 24<sup>th</sup> Street, Suite 200, Vero Beach, FL 32960 Direct: 772 794 4118 | Office: 772 794 4100

Connect with us: Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram | Kimley-Horn.com Celebrating 18 years as one of FORTUNE's 100 Best Companies to Work For